
Early Childhood and School Programs Start Soon
Early Childhood and School staff for the Franklin County Board of
Developmental Disabilities will report back to work on Monday, August
21, 2017 to begin another school year.  West Central students will
have their first day of class on Wednesday, August 23 and parents of
early childhood children will be notified of their child's schedule.  We
look forward to another great school year!
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